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County of EI Dorado
Aaron Mount

Regarding private events such as wine tastings and weddings at The Olivo Ranch;
my family has no problem with it. my mother Christena Drysdale own the property at 3333 Lariat Drive in
Cameron Estates. Guests of the Olivo's must drive by our property to get to the Olivo's and it is not a problem
for us.
with the reduced amount of events (nine a year) would be absolutely no problem whatsoever to the neighborhood
in fact 19 a year would've been okay but the fact that the request has been reduced down to nine there should be
no problem for anyone.

Jerry Drysdale
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